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Matipo School
63b Matipo Road
Te Atatu Peninsula
AUCKLAND 0610

(09) 834 6909

18th February 2022

Kia Ora Koutou e te Whānau o Matipo,

Re: POSITIVE COVID-19 CASE AT MATIPO,

The health and wellbeing of our children, staff and community is a top priority.  You may

have heard there’s a confirmed COVID-19 case in our Matipo community.

We are sending this update as we have been notified of a confirmed case of COVID-19  in

our community.  The student attended Matipo School on Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th

February 2022.

If you have not been contacted by the school or the Ministry of Health, your child can still

come to school.

What you need to do:

You and your whānau should watch for symptoms

If any symptoms develop, please get tested immediately. Should a test come back positive

please contact us immediately - principal@matipo.school.nz Please use URGENT - COVID in

the subject line.

Then, stay at home until you receive the result.

What we are doing:

● Matipo School will remain open

● Close contacts have been informed and are required to self-isolate until they return a

negative DAY 8 test result

We have provided those students required to isolate with distance learning activities. We

have appropriate public health measures and cleaning procedures in place.

Noho ora mai,

Jonnie Black

Tumuaki - Principal
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